Hello,
 
In honor of National Police Week May 9-15, 2021, I am seeking assistance from the community to send a big thank you to the police officers throughout the 32nd Senate District through my Appreciation for You Dedication Card Drive for local police officers.
 Please mail or drop off cards, handwritten notes, encouraging and uplifting stories, drawings, etc. by May 13 to my McHenry District Office. My staff and I will be personally delivering your creations to police officers throughout the district to thank them for all they do to keep our communities safe.
Please note that if delivering cards in-person, drop them in the marked mailbox and remember to maintain social distancing and wear a mask when entering the office.
 
WHAT:                 Appreciation for You Dedication Card Drive for local police officers
 
WHEN:                 April 28, 2021 – May 13, 2021
 
WHERE:               5400 W. Elm St., Suite 103 McHenry, IL  60050
	


 
I also ask that you encourage other members of your School to participate. There is no particular format to follow with these cards, so please feel free to be creative!
 
Police officers are an integral part of our communities! Please join us to express appreciation and respect for our local police officers in honor of National Police Week May 9-15, 2021.
 
If you have any questions, or if you’d like to let us know you are interested in participating, please respond to kwoodruff@sgop.ilga.gov. 
 
Thank you for all you do for our community! We look forward to receiving cards from your school.
 
Sincerely,
 
Senator Craig Wilcox
Illinois State Senator
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